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Newton Village Consultation

Newton Nottingham LLP is working on a range of new proposals for Newton, including measures to 
improve the residential amenity of the village by better segregating areas of residential and 
commercial development. It is intended that planning applications for a range of proposals will be 
submitted to Rushcliffe Borough Council in the Spring of 2025.

In advance of preparing and submitting the planning applications, Newton Nottingham LLP is keen 
to hear the views of local residents on the proposals. You can find out more by:

You can make comments on the proposals either at the drop-in event, via the website, or by 
emailing us at info@qaplanning.co.uk. 

You can also write to us at Q+A Planning, 4th Floor, Tribeca House, Dale Street, Manchester M1 1EY. 

Please ensure you submit comments by 5pm on 4 April 2025.

→ Viewing the website at:

www.qaplanning.co.uk/newtonvillage 

(available from 19 March – 4 April)

→ Visiting a ‘drop-in’ consultation event:

Wednesday 19th March, 4.00 to 7.30pm

Air Training Corps Hall, Trenchard Close, Newton
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